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From: Kyla Vaughan
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: RE: Knoss 6-21
Date: Thursday, August 16, 2012 9:59:33 AM
Attachments: Knoss 6-21.Revised Access Road Map.pdf


Yah…might help if I actually “attach”!!! 
 
Sorry!  Thanks Arthur!
 
Kyla
 
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 9:58 AM
To: Kyla Vaughan
Subject: RE: Knoss 6-21
 
Kyla,
 
I do not think the access road map was attached. Could you please resend the email?
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 
From: Kyla Vaughan [mailto:kvaughan@ltenv.com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 9:41 AM
To: Koepsell, Arthur
Subject: Knoss 6-21
 
Arthur,
 
Please see attached revised access road map for the  Knoss 6-21.  Would you please delete the
existing document and replace with this revised document?  Document #400298974
 
Doc #400298962,  Form 2A.
 
If an on-site is scheduled, Nighthawk would like to be present.  Will you advise if this on-site is to
take place?
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The revised document is being delivered to Mr. Poss today as well.
 


This message is privileged, confidential and intended solely for the use of the  addressee.  Any
review,  retransmission, dissemination or other use of or taking of any action in reliance upon this
information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited.  The comments and
opinions expressed herein are those of the author of this message.   If you are not the intended
recipient  you have received this in error.   Please contact the sender  by reply email and destroy all
copies of the original message from your computer, and any network to which your computer is
connected.  Thank you.
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